TOWN OF STRATTON
STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES

OCTOBER 3, 2013

The Stratton School Board held its monthly meeting on Thursday, October 3, 2013 at the town
office. The meeting was called to order at 7 P.M.

ATTENDING: Thomas Montemagni, Chairman, Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell, Secretary and
WCSU Superintendent, Steven John.

The minutes of the September 5, 2013 meeting were read and approved.
NEW BUSINESS: None

Steven John gave the Board an overview of his Superintendent’s Report. He reported changes in
staffing at the WCSU office and the hiring of two Speech & Language Pathologists. Holly
Nardone from Wilmington & Erika Connor from Marlboro will be servicing students in the
WCSU school district.

The complete monthly Superintendent’s report is available on line at www.windhamcentral.org.

BILLING:
The following billing was received for payment on October 3, 2013
Burr & Burton Academy — High School private instate tuition $ 44,625.00
Carol A. Joyce — Special Education services $ 1,820.00
Deerfield Academy — High School private out-of-state tuition $ 6,539.00
Stratton Mountain School — High School private instate $ 39,234.00
Windham Central Supervisory Union
1¥ quarter assessed program services $4,455.00 ck#4169
Windham Central Supervisory Union $ 8,910.00
2" quarter assessed program services $4,455.00 ck#4169
The Mountain School at Winhall — H.S. Special Education services §  2,500.00

The October 3, 2013 order was reviewed. Thomas Montemagni motioned to approve the order
and Lorraine W. Newell seconded.
The total amount of the 10/3/13 order was $103,628.00.

As there was no other business, Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell motioned to adjourn the meeting
with Thomas Montemagni seconding. The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell
Stratton School Bodrd Secretary




